NED UNIVERSITY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY

PROCUREMENT CELL
Phone # 99261261-8, (Ext # 2471 & 2501), Fax # 99261255, E-mail: dp@neduet.edu.pk

Director Procurement
“Say No to Corruption”

No. DP/RGT-185542/8475/933 L
June 12, 2025

The Director (CB)

Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority

Government of Sindh

Barrack 8, Scerctariat 4A

Court Road

Karachi

Sub: Cancellation of Bidding Process.

Ref:  NIT No. PC/NED/RG/Computer/8475/2025 SPPRA Sr # EPADS-S-250582418

It is intimated that the Competent Authority of this University vide Rule 25(1) of Sindh
Public Procurement Rules (as amended) has cancelled the bidding process of above-referred
tender. All bidder(s) participated in the subject tender are advised to collect Bid Security /
Earnest Money amount from the office of the Deputy Director Procurement. This is for

information of all concerned.

Thanking you and assuring you of our best cooperation at all the times.
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1. Registrar |registrar@neduet.edu.pk|
il. All Bidders




